
AIS Rochester NY  September 5, 2020 

Fall Assembly Report for September 26, 2020 
 
The Rochester Al-Anon Information Service is moving forward during the Corona health 
situation. 
 
Presently the AIS Rochester has 28 Zoom meetings, 1 call in meeting, 2 hybrid meeting 
and 6 Face-to-Face Meetings 
 
The website is updated on a daily basis when new information is available.  Presently 
the list of daily meeting locations and the meeting list has been temporarily removed.  
The main page has all the current information.  When normalcy returns these features 
will be added back. 
 
At the end of May we added a link on the main page of the website where a person 
could fill in a request to get a free “Welcome Newcomer!” pack mailed to them.  As of 
this date we have sent 98 newcomer packets out with the farthest being sent to Seattle 
WA. 
 
For the present the AIS monthly meetings will continue as Zoom.  When the meeting 
location permits, and people are comfortable face-to face meetings will resume. 
 
Presently we are looking to fill the following positions for 2021 

● Vice Chairperson 
● Treasurer 
● Alateen Chairperson 
● Website Chairperson 
● Web Tech 
● Newsletter Chairperson 
● Public Outreach Chairperson 
● Activities Chairperson 
● Finance Chairperson 
● Intergroup Representative 

 
The Alathon FUNraiser was an overall success. 
 
The AIS website is updated weekly and changes are done the same day as available.  
The website is mobile friendly.  The website has had: 

● 30,000+ visitors 
● 124,000+ pages visited 

To date this year. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Mel 
AIS Rochester Chair 


